
The Albert Bowls Club INC. 

Following damage to the Club’s Honour Boards during a recent flood it was 

decided to move to a digital Honour Board system. Instorevision was 

recommended by another local Club and undertook the job for us, working 

from a mixture of bad photographs and some word documents.   

Craig Burnard was very helpful, and patient and we now have a professional 

looking scrolling board on a 65 inch TV screen. (with a USB backup in the safe). 

The Digital Board, combining all the old wooden boards has been well received 

by members and attracted a lot of attention.  I can recommend Instorevision to 

anyone looking for a similar system. 

 

Rick Wadrop 

Treasurer 

The Albert Bowls Club INC. 


